Year 3 Newsletter
Friday 7th May 2021
If you have any queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher.
3K - Miss Keight - cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
3P - Miss Pugh - |]a36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
3HK - Mrs Sealey - ss833@coppice.worcs.sch.uk

This half term we will be learning about...

English — Poetry

Maths — Money and Fractions

R4L (Reading for Life) — The Boy Who Grew Dragons by Andy Shepherd

R4P (Reading for Pleasure) - The Creakers or The Danger Gang by Tom Fletcher

Science — Plants and Animals

History - Romans and Anglo Saxons

Geography - Extreme Earth

Art - Designing and creating our entries for the Royal Mail’s, ‘Heroes Stamp Design Competition’.

This week’s spelling pattern is words with <ough>
cough bought rough through tough thought although brought enough thorough

Your child will be tested next week on Friday 14th May. Please use the new Sounds & Syllables
homework sheet to help your child prepare for the test.

Homework

The following homework will now be set each week:

Reading - please listen to your child read at least four times each week. Your child will then quiz when
they feel they're ready by quizzing at school first thing each morning. Teachers will monitor quiz scores
and continue to listen to the children read at school.

Spelling - your child will be tested on the above spellings next Friday. Please ensure they have practised
them. New spelling will be given out each Friday.

MyMaths - activities will be set each week on MyMaths which can be accessed here:
https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login

Spelling Shed - one assignment will be set on Spelling Shed each week which can be accessed here:
https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/

TTRS - weekly assignments will be set on Times Table Rockstars which can be accessed here:
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student/23451

Thank you for all those children who have been completing their homework.

Please note: If you have lost your login please ask/email your class teacher.

Parents Evenings - School Cloud

If you haven'’t yet booked your parent’s evening slot, there are still spaces available.

Due to the current circumstances that prevent us from having face to face meetings, we will be holding
Parent and Teacher meetings as video calls as we did in November, using Schoolcloud. This will allow
you to arrange a meeting at a time and place that is convenient for you.

The meetings will take place over a two week period; Monday 10th to Wednesday 12th and Monday 17th
to Wednesday 19th May. Times will vary across year groups and classes, but each teacher will be
available on two of these dates.

Miss Keight - Tuesday 11th May and Wednesday 12th May

Miss Pugh - Tuesday 11th May and Wednesday 12th May

Mrs Sealey - Monday 10th May and Wednesday 12th May

RSE

This week, your child will have brought home an RSE letter. If you do not wish for your child to be
included in these lessons, you must inform your class teacher. Please do not ask your child to ‘pass on’ a
verbal message.

Messages for teachers

If you need to speak to your child’s class teacher please email them and speak to them directly or call the
office and leave a message for them to email or call you.

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Mrs Sealey



mailto:cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
mailto:la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
mailto:ss833@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login
https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student/23451




